
 

Corporate Office Telephone 03 769-7400 

High Street, Greymouth 7840 Fax 03 769-7791

West Coast District Health Board 

Te Poari Hauora a Rohe o Tai Poutini

24 December 2021 

RE Official Information Act request WCDHB 9639 

I refer to your letter dated 4 October 2021 to the Prime Minister’s office which they transferred to us 
on 1st December 2021 requesting the following information under the Official Information Act from 
West Coast DHB. Specifically:  

“Under the OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT I request the total cost of every set-up 
including contractors, security, workforce, hireage, purchases, administration, 
equipment, computer connections, stationery and any other expense associated with 
these checkpoints at all hospitals and any other facilities across the nation.” 

West Coast DHB does not have ‘checkpoints’ at the entrance to the hospital or its facilities. 

I trust that this satisfies your interest in this matter. 

Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the West 
Coast DHB website after your receipt of this response.  

Yours sincerely 

Tracey Maisey 
Executive Director 
Planning, Funding & Decision Support 
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